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September 19th, 1927.

Alfred 0. James, Esq., 
The Centenary Committee, 
University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Bear Ur. James
Ur. Beatty has handed me your 

letter of the 16th of September with reference to 
the showing in Montreal of a moving picture film 
indicating the growth of the University of Toronto.

McGill University has no 
objection whatever to the showing of such films; 
in fact we rejoice with you in the progress of 
Toronto University.

I have written Mr. Dahn of the 
Capitol Theatre as requested.

Yours faithfully.

Principal."


